

Department of Education Region VI – Western Visayas DIVISION OF AKLAN Archbishop G.M. Reyes St., Kalibo, Aklan



November 10, 2019

To: Public Schools District Supervisors
School Heads of Public Elementary, Secondary and
Integrated Schools
All Others Concerned

Dear Sirs/Mesdames:

Please find attached letter from Victor Ariel S. Dey, Acting Deputy Director of Bangko Sentral ng Pilipinas dated November 05, 2019 re: conduct a series of briefings/lectures on the Role of the BSP in the Economy, Public Level Security Features of the New Generation Currency (NGC), Coin Recirculation Program, Clean Note Policy, Savings Consciousness, and the New Generation Currency Coins on November 15, 2019, 1:30 o' clock in the afternoon, Friday, at ASJ Hall, Division Office, Kalibo, Aklan.

Participants to this activity are one (1) Teaching and one (1) Non-Teaching staff per district.

Travel expenses, including per diems and incidental expenses of participants shall be charged to local funds subject to the existing accounting and auditing rules and regulations

For your information and guidance.

FOR THE SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENT:

Dr. EDSELYN T. GIRAY
Education Program Supervisor
In-Charge of the Division

dhua

Division Letter No._\?_, s. 2019 PYM/wvf

"May katawhayan ag kalipayan sa among mga escuelahan."

BANGKO SENTRAL NG PILIPINAS

BSP ROXAS BRANCH

Arnaldo Blvd., Brgy. Baybay, Roxas City
Trunkline No. (036) 6217-823 • Tel/Fax No. (036) 6217-812

05 November 2019

MIGUEL MAC D. APOSIN

Schools Division Superintendent Department of Education-Division of Aklan Kalibo, Aklan

Dear Sir,

The BSP Roxas is conducting a series of briefings/lectures on The Role of the BSP in the Economy, Public Level Security Features of the New Generation Currency (NGC), Coin Recirculation Program, Clean Note Policy, Savings Consciousness, and The New Generation Currency Coins as part of our advocacies on financial literacy/education.

In this regard, we would like to visit your office on 15 November 2019 at 1:30 PM to conduct a briefing about the said topics with the employees, as participants.

We would appreciate receiving your confirmation of the schedule and number of participants not later than Friday, 08 November 2019. For clarification/inquiries, please contact Ms. Ma. Karenz M. Odchigue at (036) 522-1018 (work) and 0918-4421306 (mobile).

As a valued partner in this endeavour, your full support to our advocacies is well-appreciated.

Thank you very much.

Very truly yours,

VICTOR ARIEL S. DEY
Acting Deputy Director